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CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

 
UPDATE 1: CANADIAN LABOR STRIKE 
ANNOUNCED  
 
July 3, 2023,  
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

Please note that members of the International Longshore & Warehouse Union Canada (ILWU) walked 
off the job on Saturday, 72 hours after the waterfront union served its strike notice. The strike has 
led to the suspension of consumer goods imports and most raw materials exports to and from 
Canada’s western Pacific coast. Talks between the dock workers and the British Columbia Maritime 
Employers Association (BCMEA) are expected to resume on Monday.  

For more information, please go to: 

 Reuters.com – Western Canada dock workers to resume talks Monday as strike enters third day 

We will continue to monitor the situation and provide updates as necessary. If you have any further 
questions or concerns, please contact your APLL Representative. 

Sincerely, 

APL Logistics 

https://www.theglobeandmail.com/canada/british-columbia/article-possible-bc-port-strike-will-spare-cruise-ships-employers-say/
https://www.theglobeandmail.com/canada/british-columbia/article-possible-bc-port-strike-will-spare-cruise-ships-employers-say/
https://www.reuters.com/world/americas/western-canada-dock-workers-resume-talks-monday-strike-enters-third-day-2023-07-03/
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